
Request for Additional Bus Shelter 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I should like to put forward for consideration the idea of a bus shelter at the top of Tower Hill. This is 
a popular bus stop, used mainly by elderly residents, and no doubt it will be even more heavily used 
in future as the new houses in Kingfisher Meadows are sold and occupied. At present, the stop is 
open to the elements, and frequently exposed to bitingly cold winds and pouring rain, both of which 
are potentially  inimical to the health of older people.  
I very much hope that the Committee will see fit to authorise this proposal. Even a bench would be 
better than nothing for ageing bones! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Margaret Stewardson 
 


